ROPSA Huurax  TEA tenamssom:

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO EMPLOYEES

We are all very saddened by the news that Kenneth Messervey
passed away this past weekend.

Kenny had recently marked his 20" year as a union member in ILA
Local 269 and was a long-time member of the Halterm / PSA
Atlantic Hub workforce. Our sincere condolences go out to his
family and friends.

Some of you may be feeling a bit overwhelmed by recent events
as such we have made arrangements for on-site grief counselling
to take place at PSA Atlantic Hub on Tuesday March 18, 2025,
between 09h00 and 17h00 in the Training Trailer. Please avalil
yourself of this service if you are having difficulty or just need
someone to talk to.



